Greetings,

You are cordially invited to attend the Grand Choir Luncheon to be held at West Virginia Grand
Chapter, Embassy Suites in Charleston, WV on Friday, October 2, 2020 at noon.

Menu will be a Turkey Club Croissant (sliced turkey, ham with swiss cheese, lettuce, tomato, mayo),
chips, fruit salad, chef’s choice of dessert, and choice of beverage (coffee, tea, water). Cost of the
luncheon will be $17.00 with an additional $5.00 for annual dues. as applicable. for a total of $22.00.

Please complete the form below, making the check payable to Jo Ellen Toothman, and put Grand Choir
luncheon and dues, in your check memo. Mail your check to Jo Ellen Toothman, 189 Daisy Lane,
Charles Town, WV 25414  Phone: 304-725-8514

Reservations must be made no later than September 14, 2020 in order to confirm the number attending.
No refund unless cancelled by September 15, 2020.

We look forward to seeing you at the “Life’s Treasures” Grand Chapter Session and our Luncheon.

Agnes Wooters, President Nancy Wood, Vice President
Sandra Budden, Secretary Jo Ellen Toothman, Treasurer
Approved by: fﬁ/x” 14 )fé #&JK@L Y4 S ~/D-AOAD
Linda Fowler, Worthy Grand Matron Date
Return this form with check to

Jo Eilen Toothman, 189 Daisy Lane, Charles Town, WV 25414

Name:

Address:

Email address if you use email:

Chapter (Name and number):

Phone Number (Landline/cell):

Number of Tickets: times $17.00 meal plus $5.00 dues, if applicable =~ Total enclosed:

Additional names, if more than one person per form:

If you have special dietary restrictions, please list restricted food here

No tickets will be required to attend the luncheon. However, a list of attendees will be available at the
door and your canceled check will be your receipt. If you are unable to attend the luncheon, we hope
you continue your membership and pay your dues.



